
 

 
 

Community Sharing Outreach Center ● 5061 N. Duck Lake Rd., Highland, MI  48356 ● 248-889-0347 

Mailing Address: P. O. Box 405, Highland, MI 48357 

 

 

Dear Supporter of Community Sharing, 

Thank you for your donation! This letter is just a note of thanks and to acknowledge that we have 

received your generous gift to our Building to Feed the Hungry capital campaign. Please save your 

PayPal receipt, as proof of your donation, along with a copy of this letter. 

With your donation, we are one step closer to realizing the construction of a permanent pantry within our 

community. You are now a select member of those helping families who live in the Huron Valley School 

District – making certain that individuals and families suffering from food insecurity have a reliable place 

to find food.  

With our new permanent home, we are one step closer to ensuring that no child goes to bed hungry, and 

no senior must choose between paying a heating bill or purchasing food.  You are truly making a 

difference.   

If you have specific questions about our new building, please see our FAQs. However, a personal phone 

call or email is always welcomed.  

Once again, thank you for your kindness. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

 

 

David K. Bell 

President, Community Sharing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Organization Official Name:  Community Sharing  

Tax ID: EIN 90-0175714 

 

Community Sharing is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit community organization.  Donations are tax deductible as permitted by 

law. No goods or services have been provided in consideration of this donation. Please keep this acknowledgement 

letter along with your PayPal receipt for tax purposes. 

 


